
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
AND RESCHEDULED MEETINGS 

The Regular Rancho Cucamonga Fire Protection District, Public Financing Authority, 
Housing Successor Agency, Successor Agency and City Council meetings scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 5, 2025, in the Council Chambers, located at 10500 Civic Center 
Drive, Rancho Cucamonga, California are hereby cancelled. 

 
At the December 4, 2024, Regular City Council Meeting, the City Council took action to 
cancel the Regular Meetings of the Fire Protection District, Public Financing Authority, 
Housing Successor Agency, Successor Agency and City Council on February 5, 2025 and 
Reschedule to February 4, 2025. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the cancellation of these meetings, please contact 
the City Clerk Services Department at (909) 774-2023. 

 
 
 
 
 
Linda A. Troyan, MMC 
City Clerk Services Director 

 
Posted: December 5, 2024 


